
 
AGENDA ITEM 7(38) 

 
(38) Mr R MacWilliam 

 
To the Leader of the Council  
 
What budget has Highland Council allocated to cover the ongoing maintenance costs 
for recently commissioned public artworks? 
 
In relation to ongoing maintenance, the minute of the City of Inverness Area Committee 
meeting on 20 August 2019 stated that “following information being sought on future 
maintenance costs and specifically how they would be met, it was confirmed that such costs 
were to be kept to a minimum and this had been contained within the Artist’s Brief and would 
be the subject of future scrutiny and monitoring”.  
 


